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December 27, 2005 

Nelsa and Hermilo Rivera 
2467 Dupont Parkway 
Middletown, DE 19709 
(302) 376-1068 

Owners of 163 Mango Dr. 
Davenport, FL 
Island Club West 
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Dear S i r s  : 

We are in receipt of you letter and wish to object to allowing the 
''Four Points Utility Corporation" to be in charge of our utilities. 
This corporation is also owned by the same company presently in charge 
of our utilities. They are using another name to cover-up who they 
really are .  

In the past, we homeowners of Island Club West have experienced 
innumerable problems with them. Their current billing system includes 
receiving bills once or twice a year, if you're lucky. 
still have never received a bill ever. Then they put a lien on your 
property for non-payment. The shoddy construction has also caused us 
problems in the maintenance of our plumbing/sewer systems. According 
to Progress Energy we have all been over-billed f o r  services. 

Some people 

Because of this and many other issues inflicted upon us, my husband and 
I strongly object to 'Four Points Utility Corporation" being allowed to 
be in change of our utility bills. We want them all to come to us 
individually. We are tired of being swindled out of our  money. 

Sincerely, 
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Nelsa and 

CTR Owners of 163 Mango Dr, Davenport FL 
Island Club West 
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